
General Environmental Incident Summary
Incident: 8077

Submitted By Info: Greg Huncovsky

Notice: 5/16/2019 1500

Received By Info:  

2010 Montana Ave

Glendive  MT  59330

Near. Occupied Bldg: 1  Miles

Type of Incident: Drilling mud inadvertant return to surface

Volume of Release: 350  gallons

Contaminant: Drilling mud (bentonite and fresh water)

Cause of Incident:

During the horizontal directional drilling of a 20 inch natural gas pipeline under a drainage, drilling mud 
made its way to the surface in the bottom of the drainage.  This area is a dry wetland.  

Risk Evaluation:

none

Potential Env. Impacts:

none

Action Taken/Planned:

The mud was recovered from the ground using a vac truck and hauled away for disposal.

Wastes Disposal Location:

Secure Disposal, Keene North Dakota

Contact Info: Greg Huncovsky

Responsible Party: WBI Energy Transmission Inc.

Occurred: 5/15/2019 1900

County: McKenzie

Twp Rng Sec Qtr: 150 97 8

Location Description: Drive 4.5 miles east of Watford City on HWY23. Turn right on approved 
WBI Energy pipeline access road onto the pipeline right of way.  Please 
contact Ric Patras 719-241-4822 (project lead environmental inspector) for 
instructions to the site.

  NW

Duration of Release: 10  minutes

EPA Extremely 
Hazardous Substance: No

Number of Fatalities: 0

Number of Injuries: 0

Affected Medium: 03 - soil

DEM Incident No: No Further Action:

Lat Long + Method: 47.82560 -103.12930 Interpolation from map

WBI Energy Environmental Affairs

2010 Montana Ave.

Glendive  MT  59330

Release Contained: Yes

Agriculture Related: No

Reported to NRC: No

Other Agencies Involved:
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Updates

Date: 5/16/2019 Status: Reviewed - Follow-up Required

Author: Stockdill, Scott

Notes:

According to the incident summary, this spill involved a large amount of material lost.  Follow-up is 
necessary to ensure proper cleanup.

Updated Volume:  None at the time of this update

Date: 5/23/2019 Status: Inspection

Author: Crowdus, Kory

Notes:

On location 5/23/2019, at 11:33am. Met with company contact. The release was approximately 200 
yards east of the pipeline access road. Silt fences are in place to contain material. Vac trucks have 
been at the site sucking up material. Minimal material remains at the site. No further follow-up is 
required.

Updated Volume:  None at the time of this update
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